Ira Yates

To Whom It May Concern,

I am concerned that the proposed list of Best Management Practices for Aggregate Production
Operations is not good enough. Facilities along the Pecos River have a unique consequence on the
river that need to be considered. For instance, open pits below the surface level of the Pecos drain
the river and the evaporates wasting water. Also, much of the water that is discharged into the river
is of poor quality further impairing the quality of the river.

Sincerely,

Ira Yates
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